
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
    

 
   

 
 

 
     

 
          

  
 

          
  

 
       

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

      
 

   
 

   

 

  

 

 

 

    
  

Northern Ireland 
Assembly 

An Ceann Comhairle The Speaker 
Room 39 Seomra 39 

Parliament Buildings Foirgnimh na Parlaiminte 

Ballymiscaw Baile Lios na Scáth 
Stormont Cnoc an Anfa 

Belfast, BT4 3XX Béal Feirste, BT4 3XX 

Tel: +44 (0) 28 9052 1130 

r-phost: speakersoffice@niassembly.gov.uk 
Guthán:+44 (0) 28 9052 1130 

email: speakersoffice@niassembly.gov.uk 

To: All Assembly Members 

10 May 2021 

Dear Member, 

On 8 March 2021, the Assembly passed the following motion: 

“That the Northern Ireland Human Rights Commission be asked to advise whether the Severe 
Fetal Impairment Abortion (Amendment) Bill is compatible with human rights.” 

I have now received the advice requested and, in accordance with Standing Order 34 (6), I 
attach it for the information of all Members. 

I will also deposit this advice in the Assembly Library and it will be available on the Assembly 
website. 

Yours sincerely, 

ALEX MASKEY MLA 

SP262_21 


